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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
February 2, 1972

*1 Re: No. 256—Schools

Mr. Hardwick Stuart, Jr.
Research Assistant
Department of Education
Rutledge Building
Columbia, South Caroline

Dear Mr. Stuart:

As we interpret your letter of January 26, 1972, you request that we advise you as to whether or not the duties of local school
boards and superintendents prescribed by Sections 32-694 and 32-695 of the South Carolina Code of Laws have been altered
by the enactment of Act No. 339 of 1971 [see Code to Laws of South Carolina § 32-577 (Cumulative Supplement 1972)] and
the recent recommendations of the Surgeon General of the United States that routine smallpox immunizations cease.

We do not feel that either the 1971 Act or the recommendations of the Surgeon General affects in any way the duties and
responsibilities of local school boards and superintendents.
Sincerely,

C. Tolbert Goolsby, Jr.
Deputy Attorney General
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